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Presbyterian Healthcare System’s  

Healthcare Equality Index (HEI) Facility IDs 

 

Each Presbyterian hospital has a unique HEI Facility ID.  

Any workforce member participating in online training through our national partners needs to 

use the appropriate HEI Facility ID to ensure their attendance is recorded and confirmed. 

 

Facility IDs: 

• Presbyterian Hospital: 55535 

• Kaseman Hospital: 59460 

• Rust Medical Center: 66707 

• Dan C. Trigg Memorial Hospital: 57146 

• Presbyterian Espanola Hospital: 57274 

• Lincoln County Medical Center: 58381 

• Plains Regional Medical Center: 59403 

• Presbyterian Santa Fe Medical Center: 113144 

• Socorro General Hospital: 60008 

 

FAQs 

Where do I enter my Facility ID? 

HEI Facility IDs are required to access online training through the Center for Affiliated Learning 

(the CAL) and are encouraged when accessing training through the National LGBTQIA+ Health 

Education Center. 

On the CAL, Facility IDs must be entered during registration. 

• See the CAL registration instructions 

On the National LGBTQIA+ Health Education Center website, Facility IDs should be added after 

registration. 

• See the National LGBTQIA+ Health Education Center registration instructions 

I don’t see my hospital on this list. What do I do? 

Some of the PHS hospitals don’t yet have Facility IDs. Feel free to use the Presbyterian Hospital 

ID until your site has its own. 

I don’t see my PMG clinic on this list. What do I do? 

mailto:LGBTQ@phs.org
https://armsinc-hrc.sabacloud.com/Saba/Web_wdk/NA1PRD0023/index/prelogin.rdf
https://assets2.hrc.org/files/assets/resources/How_to_Register_for_The_CAL.pdf
https://www.lgbtqiahealtheducation.org/resources/type/learning-module/
https://hrc-prod-requests.s3-us-west-2.amazonaws.com/resources/How-to-Register-for-The-National-LGBTQIA-Health-Education-Center-Trainings.pdf
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Only hospitals have HEI Facility IDs. PMG clinics do not have HEI Facility IDs. Workforce 

members who work exclusively at PMG locations are encouraged to use the Facility ID of the 

hospital nearest their work location. 

I don’t work for Presbyterian. Can I still access these sites? 

If you work for a healthcare facility that isn’t part of the Presbyterian system, you can lookup 

your facility’s Facility ID here: https://surveys.hrc.org/facility_id_lookup?program=HEI 

mailto:LGBTQ@phs.org
https://surveys.hrc.org/facility_id_lookup?program=HEI

